
 

 
 

 

 

February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Examination Information Session for Year 11 

 

On Thursday 14th March 2024, we would like to invite you to a presentation in the Main 

Hall where you will be given key information regarding the examination period 

including examination preparation sessions, study tips, exam arrangements and ways in 

which you can support your child during this period. You will also be able to collect your 

child’s statement of entry at this event. The session will begin at 5.30pm. 

 

This period of time can be really stressful for youngsters, however if parents are aware 

of key arrangements and support available then this can help them. Attending the 

session with your child will ensure you are fully aware of what will happen during the 

exam season and what students need to do in the last push in order to succeed. 

 

Please click the link or scan the QR code to confirm your attendance 

https://forms.office.com/r/BEU8jV8uEk 

 

 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the session. 

 

Your sincerely  

 

K. McGowan 

 

Mrs K. McGowan 

Assistant Principal 

Assessment & Outcomes 

https://forms.office.com/r/BEU8jV8uEk

